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NISTAR

Please scan the QR code*
to provide feedback for

your NISTAR experience.
*
QR Code must be scanned with a smart camera.

Hello! We are the Northern Ireland

Specialist Transfer and Retrieval

(NISTAR) Team. 

If you wish to find out more information about NISTAR, please visit:
https://nistar.hscni.net/

You are receiving this card because

your child has been transported by the

Paediatric Transport Team.

We hope you and your child were

comfortable during the transfer

process, and would be grateful if you

could share your experience by using

the Care Opinion feedback form.

Or visit: www.careopinion.org.uk/tellyourstory


